
Injured students treated at the Kenyatta National hospital 
Following the recent explosion at the Kikuyu campus hostels on Sunday 12th April 2015, 
injured students were rushed to Kenyatta National Hospital for emergency treatment. 
Under the auspices of the mass accident team the College of Health Sciences and the 
Kenyatta National Hospital teams manned the casualty services 
The surgical departments and laboratory services were in the frontline assisting our 
injured colleagues. 
Department of surgery wishes to commend the student community for their quick and 
coordinated response to the accident.  We acknowledge the medical students who were 
quick to the casualty department to see what assistance they could offer.  Also to the 
student community form the various campuses in donating blood for their injured 
colleagues.   
The department of surgery wish to send condolences to the family of the student who 
passed on. 
 


